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MEMORANDUM

FOR : The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA

FROM : The OIC-Director
Policy and Planning Service

SUBJECT : SUBMISSION OF THE REVISED FY 2022 WORK AND
FINANCIAL PLAN

DATE : 2 4 NOV 2022

This refers to the memorandum pertaining to the request for revision of FY 2022 Work
and Financial Plan of MIMAROPA.

On the activity for the Enhancement of Graduated NGP sites, upon coordination with
the Financial Management Service, it was recommended that the allocated amount for the
activity be reprogrammed for other appropriate activities as the initial proposal to carry over
allocation as a continuing fund for 2023 was not granted based on this Office’s memo dated 23
September 2022. Kindly facilitate the necessary changes needed and submit a revised WEP
based on this Office’s recommendations.

For consideration.

MELINDA C. CAPISTRANO

#SaveManilaBay



